Dear Butterflies and Bumblebees,

As we have begun our new topic all about dinosaurs this week it would be great if you could gather some facts about dinosaurs over the weekend, ready to share with your friends next week. You may like to draw or write about these, or you might simply remember them.

Love Bobby and Bertie



Week beginning 19th April 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back to Term 5; we hope you had an enjoyable and relaxing Easter holiday. Thank you so much for all of the hard work that had gone in to the dinosaur projects, the children have loved sharing them and we can't wait to display them in school.

We have had such an exciting first week back, on Tuesday we were delivered a box outside Foundation and inside was a giant egg! We're not sure where it came from, but when we came in to school on Wednesday we found our footprints in the playground! When we ventured into the classrooms we found that everything had been trashed! The chairs and tables were all upside down, there were trays and toys on the floor, giant footprints, and the egg had disappeared! We have a sneaky feeling that a dinosaur may have been in our classrooms, but maybe we'll never know for sure...

Our topic for this term (as you may have guessed) is 'dinosaurs', which the children are all very excited about! We have begun to learn a story written by Mrs Brown and Mrs Uttley called 'The Dinosaur Party': why not ask us at home to retell you as much of the story as we can already remember.

## Dates for your diaries:

- Monday 3<sup>rd</sup> May: Bank Holiday (School Closed)
- Tuesday 25<sup>th</sup> and Wednesday 26<sup>th</sup> May: Parent Teacher Consultations (Further details to follow)
- Friday 28<sup>th</sup> May: End of Term 5

We continue to be very grateful for donations of junk modelling for our creative area. It is also important that the packaging we receive is clean.

Thank you for continuing to read with your child: this has such a great impact on their progress. The children are keen to get the next certificate for reading 20 times (which no surprise has dinosaurs on!)

Please remember that if you have any queries or questions, write us a note in the home school diary and we will find a time to answer your question.

Mrs Brown, Mrs Uttley, Mrs Fawcett-Jones, Mrs Coates, Mrs Wade and Mrs Shrestha